
News

Important Dates

New Signs Contact

Lessons 

• April 1st is spring picture day

• April 17th will be our class Easter party (more details to come)

• April 18th we will be closed for Good Friday

(this week is not pro-rated) 

Text us on Dojo if you ever have 

any questions or concerns! We 

check everyday during nap time.

You can call at any point in the 
day if you need us!

Children’s House:

(870)425-0882

This month we will be 

introducing new spring 

themed shape, color, and 

transfer lessons. Your little 

loves learning new lessons!

We will continue to work 

on our ABCs, counting, 

and signing our colors. 

We will be introducing 3 

new animal signs this 

month. They caught on to 

our first 2 last month 

quickly. We are so excited 

to show them more!

Spring is here! White Class has loved taking 

advantage of these warmer days! Please 

remember to dress your little accordingly 

since we are not able to change them in the 

afternoons. If you have any questions, feel 

free to call us. 

 We had so much fun working on St. Patrick’s 

Day crafts and spring crafts. Your little has 

improved so much throughout this year with 

crafting. We are so proud of all the hard 

work they have accomplished this year. Ms. 

Kaitlin and I cannot wait to see what they do 

this month. 
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Message me on
Class Dojo!

Email:
email@email.com

School Phone:

XXX-XXX-XXXX
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